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Tenant Alert 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT: Scam Email Alert 
 
Hello Market Community,  
 

We recently learned about a scam email that is going around from someone claiming to work for Pike 
Place Market. If you receive the below message, this is 100% a scam and please ignore it. We’re sorry 
that someone is trying to pose as a Market employee.  
 
All PDA employees will only contact you via an email address from a Market email address – such as 
Info@PikePlaceMarket.org.   
 
 
SCAM EMAIL COPY 
 

SUBJ: Pike Place Market Event October 26/27- Vendor Drop Out - Looking to fill spot ** 
From: Shane Myers <shaneryanmyers@yahoo.com> 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 

The Pike Place Market recently had a vendor drop out at our upcoming October 26/27 event. The event 
takes place from 2-10 pm at the market! 
We are looking to fill this spot asap so if you're business is interested in attending please let me know. 
This event is a great way to promote your business and make sales at our highly anticipated event. 
 
We hope to have you join and look forward to hearing back from you! 
 
Thank you, 
Shane Myers 
Pike Place Market Event Coordinator 
8035948969 
Pike Place Market [1] 
 
 

If you have any questions or need further clarification,  
please reach out to us at Marketing@PikePlaceMarket.org.  

SCAM 
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